
 

 

November 21, 2020 

 

Dear KWS Bear Road Elementary Parents and Guardians: 
 
On Friday, November 20, we notified the KWS BRE community that a staff member tested 
positive for COVID-19. We have been made aware that additional information is needed to 
complete the necessary contact tracing. 
  
Out of an abundance of caution and concern for the health and safety of our 
staff and students, instruction at KWS Bear Road Elementary will be remote for 
all students on Monday, November 23 and Tuesday, November 24. We will use 
this time to work with the Onondaga County Health Department to complete the contact 
tracing process and contact impacted individuals. We will continue to closely monitor this 
situation and communicate updates, if necessary. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
         

 


